Dear Mr. Wailehua & the Aloha Section Board of Directors,

Throughout my career I have had the privilege of operating and developing outstanding golf clubs. My efforts in the club industry vary from small nine-hole private courses to 36-hole destination resorts, and everything in between.

I am currently the C.E.O. and PGA General Manager for the Club at Hokuli'a. Championing the traditional and elegant nature of golf has been at the core of my career ambitions. I am blessed to have the opportunity to serve the members of this wonderful golf club for the past 2 years.

My desire to advance and grow the game of golf brought me to the Big Island in 2017 to take part in an ambitious project as the General Manager and Managing Director for Makani Golf Club, formerly Big Island Country Club. My focuses were the improvement of the golf conditions and infrastructure and re-introducing a refreshed brand to the local golf market. I learned a great deal about doing business on the Big Island, and the special challenges that golf developments face.

Previously, during my 13 years at Tahoe Mountain Club in Northern California, I had the great pleasure of developing and building a multi-course club, quite literally, from the ground up. I understand the drive, the high standards, and the commitment to quality needed in creating special places and iconic destinations.

I would be grateful to serve the Aloha PGA Section and appreciate your consideration.

Respectfully Yours,

Robert 'Jason' Trim, PGA, CCM

(808) 896-1250 – tahoenian@sbcglobal.net